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Good afternoon - my apologies for my late response to this.  I've been out of town quite a 
bit lately. 

 

The city attorney was consulted on this matter and he determined that this would not be a 
violation. 

 

The City Council has publicly debated and supported other ballot measures including a 
recent Spokane County public safety Measure 1 in 2023, Central Valley School District 
Bonds and Levies, and Fire District measures in the past. 

 

When Councilmember Cargill brought this up in a workshop, the council then voted 4-3 to 
bring these measures back in resolutions back for consideration.  There were two 
resolutions:  One was for Initiative 2117 which passed 4-3.  The other, for Initiative 2066 
was read by title only but there was not a motion or a second to move it forward. 

 

I hope this helps. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 
 

 



Cris 
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